
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Society for Range Management, South Dakota Section: 

  

I want to extend my sincere thank you for your 

generosity and thoughtfulness for benefiting me 

through the silent auction during the 2023 South 

Dakota section meeting. I am humbled and 

honored by your consideration for this benefit.  

  

I am currently a week out from my bone marrow 

transplant that I received on December 22nd. I am 

fully on schedule with my post-transplant 

recovery and my hope is I can be discharged 

from the hospital in mid-January. At that time I 

will remain in the Denver area for several weeks 

where the medical staff can continue to monitor 

me to ensure the transplant is taking hold and that 

my body is accepting the new bone marrow. I 

will require near continuous home care and 

observation during that time. The assistance you 

have provided us will greatly help my family 

with continued travel costs to Denver to aid in 

my care, and will help defer medical expenses.  

  

I cannot thank you enough for your 

thoughtfulness and generosity. My family and I 

are truly grateful. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

Mitch Faulkner 

  

I hope all is well.  Happy New Year, I miss you guys and can’t wait to get back into the mix 

again. 

  

If you would like to send Mitch a note please address it to ...  

  

Mitch Faulkner 

8281 Johnson Street 

Arvada, CO 80005 
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